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Date / time SIM’s # / 
Sequence # 

Method of complaint  
(phone, face to face etc) 

Details of complainant  
(if given) 

Nature of complaint Action taken Reason for no action  
(if applicable) 

Follow up 

13/10/2017 
 

17-54633 Phone Phone call from 
Melissa Ward from the 
EPA to advise that 
some EPA personnel 
were out visiting 
another site in the near 
vicinity of Widemere 
and noticed some dust 
passing across 
Widemere.  

Melissa wanted to confirm that dust 
suppression measures were 
running. 

No further action or follow 
up.  

All sprays running & extra 
dust suppression turned 
on immediately following 
the phone call.  
 

None 
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